MAR. 0 & 1002

Docket No. 50-247

Mr. Stephen Bram

Vice President, Nuclear Power

Consolidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc.

Indian Point Station

Broadway and Bleakley Avenue

Buchanan, New York 10511

Dear Mr. Bram:
Subject: Inspection No. 50-247/92-05

This letter refers to the routine safeguards inspection conducted by Mr. E, King of this
office, and observed by B. Korona, also of this office on February 24-28, 1992, at
Buchanan, New York of activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-26 and to the
discussions of our findings held by Mr. King with Mr. M. Evans, and other members of
your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection are described in the enclosed NRC Region 1 Inspection
Report.  Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of security
procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel and observations by the
inspectors.  Additionally, the inspectors examined Fitness-for-Duty (FFD) items remaining
open after our initial inspection of the FFD program, conducted March 5-8, 19 and

21, 1991,

We found that your physical security program is effective and directed toward assuring
public health and safety. Based on several program enhancements, management support for
«he program was evident. We also found that your actions to resolve open FFD issues were,
in general, thorough and prompt. No violations or safetv concerns were identified.
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